
 

 

barbara.garcia@sfdph.org │ 415-554-2526 │ 101 Grove Street, Room 308, San Francisco, CA 94102 
 

 

 

 
 

City and County of San Francisco 
Edwin M. Lee 

Mayor 

San Francisco Department of Public Health 
Barbara A. Garcia, MPA 

Director of Health 

 
 

May 8, 2017 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
Attached please find an original single‐sided and two single‐sided, black and white copies of 
the proposed Ordinance for the Board of Supervisors approval, which amends the Business and 
Tax Regulations Code Section 249.8 to require that payment of emergency medical services 
fees be made to the Department of Public Health (DPH) rather than the Department of 
Emergency Management (DEM). 
 
This legislation does not create new City fees. Instead, it transfers to DPH existing fees that are 
currently administered by the DEM who supports this legislation. This is consistent with the 
transfer fee-related functions enacted in the Mayor’s budget for FY2017-18. 
 
The following person may be contacted regarding this matter:  
Drew Murrell, Finance Manager 
415-554-2539 
Drew.murrell@sfdph.org 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Colleen Chawla 
Deputy Director of Health 
Director of Policy and Planning 
 


